LEGISLATIVE ADVISORY COMMISSION
20-Day Review

The proposed contract for legal services between Holland & Hart LLC and the State of Minnesota,
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency and the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources, relating to the
review and permitting of the NorthMet Mining Project and Land Exchange was submitted to the LAC

under the process specified in M.S. 8.065 (concerning private attorney contracts) on January 28, 2020. The
LAC did not make a recommendation.
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